From: O'Bryan, Patrick L

Sent: Mon Mar 29 02:08:37 2010

To: Caldwell, Jason

Subject: What I'm Personally Doing to Improve Safety
Importance: Normal

Jason,
Per your request on Friday, the following are things I'm doing:

¢ Quarterly Rig Visits

¢ Monthly HSSE Performance Meetings with TOIl and Pride

e Quarterly HSSE Steering Committee meetings with TOl and Pride Sr. Mgmt

e Participation in the Week in Houma in March and September. Face to face
meetings with WSL’s, Rig Managers, and Tool Pushers

o WSL Face-to-Face (2 days) meeting in April and October

e Participate in monthly WSL call-ins

Let me know if you need anything else.
Pat

Pat O'Bryan

Vice President, Drilling and Completions
Gulf of Mexico SPU

BP America, Inc.

281-366-2951

832-347-2711 (cell phone)
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